
April 4, 2017 

 

 

Chief, Freedom of Information 

Office of Freedom of Information  

1155 Defense Pentagon  

Washington, DC 20301-1155 

   

Dear FOIA Officer: 

  

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act. I request that a copy of the 

documents containing the following information be provided to me: 

  

- Any documents that would show the CSPTP has achieved its stated mission of 

improving opportunities for small businesses. 

  

For the purposes of this appeal we are not contesting the characterization of ASBL as 

“other” for fee purposes. We are, however, willing to pay up to an additional 100 pages if 

necessary to complete our request. 

 

If necessary to discuss any aspect of my appeal, I would prefer all communication to be 

in written format, either via email to khilmoe@asbl.com , or via letter. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kyle Hilmoe | Public Affairs Analyst 

khilmoe@asbl.com 

American Small Business League 

3910 Cypress Dr. 

Petaluma CA, 94954 

(707) 789-9575 

 


